
PUBLIC NOTICE

Subject: INTERVIEWS FOR THE POST OF OFFICE ASSISTANT ADVERTISEMENT NO. 08/2018, S.NO. 46

It is informed for all concerned that interviews for the titled post has been scheduled on 17th and 18th of July 2019 at 09:00 AM in the KPPSC Office 2 Fort Road Peshawar Cantt.

Note: Candidates who are coming in the orbit of tentative marks for interview, if did not receive their interview call letters are directed to contact the KPPSC Office (Admin Branch) before commencement of interviews.
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